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NOTICE – COMPACT END DATE 
 

 
The Millennium Challenge Corporation (MCC) and the Government of Vanuatu signed a 

Compact Agreement on April 2006 in an amount of USD 65,690,000 million for the 

implementation through MCA-Vanuatu with the objective to reduce poverty and 

stimulate economic growth by targeting the country’s poor transportation infrastructure. 

This Compact had a term of five (5) years being its final date of April 28, 2011.  

 

MCA-Vanuatu through this public announcement, communicates all contractors, 

suppliers and consultants that MCA-Vanuatu will not receive deliverables derived from 

contracts financed by MCC after Compact End Date ie; April 28, 2011, unless the 

specific contract stipulates a subsequent date. Any deliverable received subsequent to 

this date will be declared ineligible for the corresponding payment. MCA-Vanuatu takes 

the opportunity to thank all interested parties for contributing to the success of the 

Program to the benefit of Vanuatu. For any further questions please send queries in 

writing to the following addressed to:  

 

Mr. Johnson Wabaiat, 

Program Director, MCA-Vanuatu, 

PO Box 192, Port Vila, Republic of Vanuatu 

Email: jwabaiat@vanuatu.gov.vu 
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